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BARELLAN SPORTSGROUND LIGHTING UPGRADE 
 

Narrandera Shire Council is delighted to be a recipient of the Community Building Partnership 
2017 Program. The program is a NSW Government initiative focused towards funding 
community infrastructure projects that will enhance much needed local facilities.  
 
Council will receive $30,300 to upgrade the lighting at Barellan Sportsground with two new 
lighting posts proposed along the western side of the oval. The Barellan Football Club has also 
successfully raised $10,000 towards the project. While Narrandera Shire Council, under the 
Capital works program, will contribute $40,000 to the project.  
 
The outcome of the project aims to increase usability of the field for the community by providing 
a safer environment for various sporting activities ensuring and potentially increasing club and 
member sustainability. It will enable users of Barellan oval to host night competitions, school 
sporting carnivals and competitions, cricket, fitness group activities and the annual Barellan 
Masters Games.  
 
The project design phase is well progressed and works will begin over the coming months. 
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